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Deadline Approaching Quickly for District Facility Survey

Ripon, WI - The Board and District Administration encourage all voters to complete the Facility
Planning Survey by Monday, May 5, 2014. The data collected will guide the Board with making
short and long-term facility decisions, while ensuring it reflects the wants and needs of district
residents.

“It is important for the Board and Administration to not just hear from teachers and
staff, but from all the people that live, work, and pay taxes in the community. Becoming a
District of Choice is vital to the success of our community. It will encourage families to move to
the area, incentivize businesses to relocate or expand, and recruit top teaching talent for our
students,” shared teacher Becki Baird.

All survey responses are kept confidential and returned directly to School Perceptions,
an independent Wisconsin-based firm with expertise in conducting community education
surveys. To save on District expenses, residents are encouraged to complete the survey online

by going to the website www.survey2000.com and entering the individual access code found on

the survey.
Additional facility plans and survey information can be found on the District website at

www.ripon.k12.wi.us. Survey results will be reported to the Board and Community on May 19"

from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the High School in Room 167. The window to contribute your

thoughts and opinions through the survey will close shortly. The Board and District



administration encourage Ripon residents to seize this opportunity to influence and shape the
facility planning process. With your help, the District can continue to offer the best educational
environment for our children and staff. Your feedback counts!
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